
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our work on Christmas traditions, our Year 5 pupils will be 

decorating Yule Logs next week.  

 

Please could you provide them with a chocolate Swiss roll (these may be 

referred to as Yule Logs in supermarkets at this time of year), similar to the 

examples below. They will also need a suitable container to bring their 

finished cake home in.  

 

Please could these be brought in to school on Wednesday 6th December.  

 

If you have any issues with this, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Watson, Mrs Allen and Miss Shaw 

 

 

 
 


